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Jemimah Smith

From: Marco Muia <marco@oaktree-environmental.co.uk>
Sent: 13 September 2024 16:13
To: Smith, Jemimah
Cc: Nick; Loseby, Chloe; Chris Parry
Subject: 202 RE: Regulation 36 notice - EMS update
Attachments: 202-011_A_v11.0_EMS.pdf

Dear Jemimah, 
 
The EMS update is attached. We would point out that it is almost impossible to comply with your notice 
without closing the wash plant and making staƯ redundant. The only reasonable way of stating that case is by 
appealing the notice as the Agency has undertaken a complete U-Turn in the way it regulates the site over the 
last year or so and has not responded fully to the permit holder’s concerns. The appeal deadline is 29/09/24. 
An appeal will be submitted for a hearing or enquiry procedure before that date. 
 
Regards 
 
Marco 
 
 
Marco Muia BSc MSc MCIWM 

 

 
 

 Managing Director 

  
 

01606 558833 | 07767 761252 
 
 

 

marco@oaktree-environmental.co.uk  

     
 

      
 

Follow me on LinkedIn  

 Oaktree Environmental Ltd is registered in the UK Company Number 04850754 Lime House, Road Two, Winsford, Cheshire, CW7 3QZ  

 The informaঞon contained within this e-mail, including a�achments, is strictly confidenঞal and is for the sole a�enঞon of the intended recipient(s) 
and may also be protected by legislaঞon or copyright.  If you have received this message in error, please delete it as unauthorised use may lead 
to legal acঞon.  No liability is accepted for the improper use of this email.  Protected by Senঞnel One Agent/WebRoot. 

 

 
 

From: Smith, Jemimah <Jemimah.Smith@environment-agency.gov.uk>  
Sent: 13 September 2024 14:44 
To: Nick <nick@nickbrookes.co.uk>; Marco Muia <marco@oaktree-environmental.co.uk> 
Subject: Regulation 36 notice - EMS update 
 
Dear Nick and Marco,  
 
The Environment Agency have not received an updated Environment Management System (EMS) 
which was due by 10am today as required by a Regulation 36 notice dated 29/07/2024. 
 
A letter to confirm non-compliance with the notice will be issued in due course.  
 
The requirement to update and send your EMS is still outstanding and must be completed to comply 
with your permit.  
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Please let me know of any issues.  
 
Regards, 
 
Jemimah Smith 
Environment Officer (Cheshire Waste)  
Environment Agency | Richard Fairclough House, Knutsford Road, Warrington, WA4 1HT 
 
Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received 
this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone 
else. We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any 
attachment before opening it. We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked 
to under the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and 
attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by someone 
other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.  


